
Yachats Arts Guild
General Membership Meeting

January 29, 2025

The meeting was called to order at 11:05 am

In attendance: Lorrie, Daryl, Debbie, Lauren, Kara, Donna, Carly, Jeanette, 
Carol C, Carol S, Jude, Ricky, Chuck, Jana, Beth, Lori

The minutes of the November ’24 meeting were approved by Donna and 
seconded by Jana.

1) TREASURER’S REPORT 

- Bank acct. as of Nov. 20, 2024   $7752.26

- Total deposits  $0

- Total expenses (12 mos. storage @$20 per month) $240

- Cash box total $125.  YAG balance as of Jan 29, 2025 $7637.26

2) MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE 

- No new members

3) WORKSHOP COMMITTEE 

- haven’t yet met this year

4) WEBSITE 

- Send any website changes and/or additions to Lorrie O, who will 
  be the point person contacting Misty.

- Password to access the locked members list is YAG-Members-23

 5) SHOW COMMITTEE

- Memorial Day Show 

Friday, May 23rd (evening reception)                                  
Saturday, May 24                                                               
Sunday May 25th 



- Labor Day Show 

Friday August 29th (evening reception)                            
Saturday, August 30th                                              

         Sunday August 31st

- Thanksgiving Show 

We discussed putting on a one-day show on Saturday Nov 29th 
right after Thanksgiving. Donna will see if we can reserve the 
commons.

6) VENUES

- Suislaw Public Library in Florence - Sue would like to know who 
  would be interested in showing there in the Spring and Fall.

- City Hall - Lori and Jude will hang the next show in Feb featuring art 
   by Lorrie, Kara, and Daryl.

- LAMOY committee has been productive. Their first exhibit - at the 
   Overleaf - will feature three artists. There will be a reception on 
   April 5th from 2pm-4pm.

- Youth Art Show has been cancelled

7) NEW BUSINESS

- Lorrie will bring cords to hook up the computer to the monitor for the 
   next meeting.

- Now that we have funds, we can have T-shirts and   
  sweatshirts made with a YAG design on both the front and back. 
  This will help make our presence known to the community when 
  we take part in any community events or services - workshops, etc.  
  Please send Lorrie your design ideas! 

The meeting concluded at 11:57 am.

The next meeting of the General Membership will be held on Wednesday, 
February 26th in Carol Summers’ studio at 11am.


